
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
The Cherry Hill Board of Education, in the County of Camden, State of New Jersey, 
by authority of said Board, solicits Requests for Proposals for Executive Function 
Professional Development Workshops and Consulting Services.  Proposals to be 
received at the Business Office of the Cherry Hill Board of Education, located at the 
Lewis Administrative Building, 45 Ranoldo Terrace, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 up 
to10:00 AM prevailing time on Wednesday, April 9, 2025. 
 

Bid #2425-35  
Executive Function Professional Development Workshops and 

Consulting Services 
 

You may request a package be emailed by sending your request, along with full 
contact information to Jasmine Kee, Purchasing Coordinator at jkee@chclc.org. 
 
All proposals must be submitted on the proposal form contained in these 
specifications.  Proposals which are not submitted on such form may be rejected. 
 
Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A 10: 5-31 et seq. and 
N.J.A.C. 17:27 Affirmative Action. 
 
The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
By order of the Cherry Hill Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
      Lynn E. Shugars 
      Asst. Supt. for Business/Board Secretary 
 


